
Dear Parent/Carer

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of the upcoming Level 3 External and Internal Mock

Examinations 9th – 20th January 2023.

A timetable for all the exams is attached. Students will receive their own individual timetable.

These mock examinations are designed to provide us and your son/daughter with an invaluable up to date

picture of their progress.  However, it is important that you understand that the results attained will have a

direct bearing on whether they are entered for the Summer Public Examination series:

● If your child attains below a D grade in these mock examinations in one subject they will be

removed from that course and will not be entered for the qualification in the Summer 2023

examination series

● If your child attains below a D grade in in two or more subjects they will be removed from the

study programme they are enrolled on.  If they are a Y13 student, or are on a three year KS5

study programme, they can re-commence the study programme at the start of the 2023-24

academic year (September 2023).  Advice on this will be given with the Exam Offer distributed to

student in March and a targeted parents evening will be held for the students affected.

● If your child has their place at Winchmore withdrawn we will offer careers advice on alternative

educational/training/employment pathways.

● Students studying level 3 courses may have external examinations which contribute to their final

grade.

All students have been made aware of the significance of the examinations throughout the academic year

and in a recent assembly. Because of teaching demands, students will not be given study leave and are

expected to attend lessons as normal when they do not have an exam.

Over the next few weeks, I am sure you will wish to discuss the importance of preparing for the forthcoming

examinations with your child and encourage them to conduct wider reading in each of their subject areas,

practice examination questions and attend any exam preparation classes offered by their subject teachers.

Yours faithfully,

Mr A Panayi

Director of Sixth Form


